



ABOVE AND BEYOND. BY DESIGN.

City Hall • 8500 Santa Fe Drive Overland Park, Kansas 66212 913/895-6040 • Fax 913/895-5055 SAMPLE

www.opkansas.org

November 14, 2017

David Adamczyk Sr. Energy Consultant Kansas City Power & Light PO Box 418679 Kansas City, MO 64141-9679

RE: STREET LIGHT REMOVALS FROM PURCHASED LEASED LIGHTS

2017 Neighborhood Street Reconstruction CIP Project Number SR-1440

Dear Mr. Adamczyk:

The City of Overland Park **removed 6 streetlights** as part of our neighborhood street reconstruction project. Prior to their removal, these streetlights were part of the City's leased lighting purchase with KCP&L that became effective July 1, 2013 with the Streetlight Sale Agreement. The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the streetlight removal listed below has been or will be accurately reflected on the City's bill for this account (Account No. 2528348469). This account is based on estimated energy usage per kilowatt hour calculated in accordance with Tariff Schedule 70, Off-Peak Lighting Service. Therefore, the charge needs to be adjusted for every streetlight that is removed or modified in accordance with Section 4.4 of the Agreement, as follows:

At any time the City makes any changes to the System that may affect energy consumption, it will provide the Company a report detailing such changes. The Company will adjust its billing as appropriate.

The following streetlights were removed on the date indicated below:

PK Number	Pole Address	PoleType	Wattage	Date Removed	KWH Removed
PK0993	8630 GRANT ST	KCPL-USE	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333
PK0994	8620 GRANT ST	KCPL-USE	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333
PK0995	8542 GRANT ST	KCPL-USE	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333
PK0996	8520 GRANT ST	KCPL-USE	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333
PK0997	9501 85TH ST	KCPL-OW	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333
PK1009	8421 GRANT ST	KCPL-USE	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333
PK1010	8409 GRANT ST	KCPL-USE	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333
PK1011	9424 83RD TER	KCPL-USE	100	11/14/2017	49.08333333

Total of 8 streetlights removed November 14, 2017.

Total number of streetlights remaining as of the date of this letter is 1964.

Total KWH remaining as of the date of this letter is 113,349.3333.

Please adjust our account accordingly. If you have any questions, please contact me at (913) 895-6093.

Sincerely,

BRIAN GEIGER CIVIL ENGINEER, SENIOR

ms Email:

Brian C. Shields, P.E. – City Traffic Engineer Bruce Wacker, P.E. – Asst. Traffic Engineer Rich Profaizer, Manager, Maintenance Operations Sean Ruis, Supv. PW Maintenance Larry Killer, Traffic Engineer Tech, Sr. Jason Hussey, P.E., Civit Engineer, Sr.